
Level 1 Coach Development Workshop coming to the PNW 
 October 22nd & 23rd, 2022

The USTA Player and Coach Development department, in partnership with the 
USTA-PNW, will be putting on a Level 1 Coach Education Workshop at the Amy Yee 
Tennis Center in Seattle, Washington on Saturday and Sunday, October 22nd and 23rd 
from 9:00am to 5:00pm. This is a FREE workshop.

USTA’s Level 1 Coach Education workshop is a two-day face-to-face workshop 
focusing on teaching techniques to beginner and low intermediate players of all ages as 
well as other coaching principles using Red/Orange/Green colored balls. The 
workshop content was developed by a diverse project team of experts representing 
USPTA/PTR and public/private sectors across the industry.

The intended audience participation for the workshop consists of the following:
- Community/High School Coaches

      - Non-certified coaches assisting certified professionals
      - Potential certification candidates
      - High School players/College players assisting programs/camps
We have a limited number of spots available, so completion of the participant 

interest form is NOT a guarantee of participation. Selected participants will be 
contacted to collect more information to complete the registration process. You can find 
the participant interest form here: PARTICIPANT INTEREST FORM

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeUvb1vjc4LZLc-xfhZ4z5a9BTqARdxpbpYZin3j1C9VU7gig/viewform

